Photography Policy

Members of the Homewood Flossmoor Swim Club will only have their pictures
taken if their legal guardian (or themselves should they be adults) have consented
to be photographed through the registration process at the beginning of each
swim season (twice annually). Swimmers and/or legal guardians may remove
consent for photographs at any time should they choose. At no time may any
pictures or video recordings be taken behind the starting blocks. In accordance
with the Federal Video Voyeurism Prevention Act of 2004 — the use of camera
phones or video recording devices in the locker rooms is prohibited. Use of audio
or visual recording devices, including cell phones, is not permitted in the changing
areas, restrooms, or locker rooms.



